Visit of Executive Director Dr. Floribert Ngaruko to the Republic of Uganda

Executive Director Ngaruko met with Hon. Minister Matia Kasaija, Minister of Finance, Planning and Economic Development, Republic of Uganda, in Kampala, on December 22, 2022. The Executive Director briefed the Minister about major development at the WBG since the October 2022 Annual Meetings. Excellency Minister Kasaija briefed the Executive Director about Uganda's development priorities and how the Bank could better support the country.







